IANA Native Arts Grants To End

June 30, 1981 is the end of
the fiscal year for the Institute
of Alaska Native Arts. It also
marks the end of the Individual
Artists Assistance re-grants. At
the last meeting, the Board of
Directors decided to concentrate
on fellowships and scholarships
for the fiscal year ‘82 and dis-
continue the Individual Assist-
ance Grants.

The Board will consider ap-
plications for Individual Artists

Assistance grants  two _ more
times this year: when they meet
March 16 and at their June
meeting. All applications must
reach IANA 30 days prior to the
Board meetings.

Interested  artists  should
write to the Institute of Alaska
Native Arts, P.O. Box 80583,
Fairbanks, Alaska, 99708 or call
479-8473.



